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goldy_dylan@hotmail.com

From: Lawrance, Julie A. <Julie.Lawrance@hertz.com>
Sent: Friday, 12 July 2024 3:34 PM
To: GOLDY_DYLAN@HOTMAIL.COM
Subject: HERTZ - Res #B8SN79 - enquiry for early pickup 

Hi Dylan, 
 
Apologies for the delay in response. 
Unfortunately, the fleet dept has advised there are no cars available for that date or in between for pickup - all is 
blacked out. 
I'm not sure if you can reassess this booking with our reservations department as it is a TRANSFER CAR booking, they 
may be able to assist.  
But currently this is a very time and we have nothing available outside of reservations made either online or with our 
Res team. 
 
Sorry but this all we can do at time. 
Kind regards, 
 
Julie  
Customer Service Representative 
City: (08) 8925 5803 
julie.lawrance@hertz.com 
Mitchell Centre shop 41 | 55-59 Mitchell St, Darwin NT 0800 
Airport: (08) 8982 6690  darwinairport@hertz.com 
The Hertz Corporation | 1 Larkin Av, NT 08123 

 
--------------- This message (including attachments) may contain information that is privileged, 
confidential or protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that dissemination, disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this message or any information contained 
in it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender 
by reply e-mail and delete this message from your computer. Although we have taken steps to ensure 
that this e-mail and attachments are free from any virus, we advise that in keeping with good computing 
practice the recipient should ensure they are actually virus free. ---------------  


